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COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE UPDATE TO FEBRUARY 21, 2024 (8:30 a.m.) 

 

Correspondence 

(1) 2 submissions, February 13 and 15, 2024, regarding Establishing a Business 
Operation 

(2) 3 submissions, February 14-15, 2024, regarding Pay Parking in West 
Vancouver Parks 

(3) February 15, 2024, regarding “Dying trees” 

(4) February 18, 2024, regarding “Fwd: Tripping Incident” 

(5) D. Marley, February 19, 2024, regarding “DWV budget proposed for 2024” 

(6) Committee and Board Meeting Minutes – Arts & Culture Advisory Committee 
meeting January 24, 2024 

Correspondence from Other Governments and Government Agencies 

(7) P. Weiler, M.P. (West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country)  
(2 submissions), February 14 and 16, 2024, regarding Federal Programs and 
Initiatives 

Responses to Correspondence 

No items. 
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pertinent to opening and operating such a business in compliance with West 
Vancouver's city regulations. 

I am available for further discussion at your convenience and can be reached 
at  Your guidance in navigating this process is invaluable to
me, and I eagerly anticipate your response.

Thank you for your time and consideration of my request. I look forward to 
the opportunity to contribute to our community's vibrant and diverse 
offerings. 

Warm regards, 

s. 22(1)
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Soph a Kim

From: David Marley <domarley52@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 9:17 PM
To: correspondence; Mark Sager; Christine Cassidy; Nora Gambioli; Peter Lambur; Scott Snider; Sharon 

Thompson; Linda Watt
Cc: Scott Findlay; News NS; Seyd Jane
Subject: DWV budget proposed for 2024

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organizaƟon from email address domarley52@gmail.com. Do not click 
links or open aƩachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this e‐mail is 
suspicious, please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

“When the money runs out, the thinking has to begin.” ‐ Thomas Sowell.  

“It is a popular delusion that government wastes vast amounts of money through inefficiency and sloth. Enormous effort 
and elaborate planning are required to waste this much money.” ‐ PJ O’Rourke. 

Some thoughts to ponder before casƟng a vote to conƟnue enabling our District’s long‐standing curse of chronic fiscal 
inconƟnence.  

During the 2022 municipal elecƟon campaign mayoral candidate Sager made some explicit commitments to the electors 
of West Vancouver. Specifically, in his campaign literature, he said, “As Mayor, I will commit to re‐introduce the Finance 
Commission.” To date, this has yet to be done. Instead, we are evidently to get the recently announced ‘RoundTable’, the 
mandate of which is apparently merely to advise Mayor and Council on potenƟal new sources of revenue. Nothing 
whatsoever respecƟng the provision of advice on geƫng the District’s operaƟng expenses down. The publicaƟon of 
terms of reference for this advisory group ought to be imperaƟve, as well as a Ɵme‐line for deliverables and a brief 
descripƟon of who has been appointed to the group and why.   

In his promoƟonal literature, candidate Sager also said, “I will ensure that we take our responsibility for fiscal 
management seriously….all expenses will need to be fully jusƟfied to ensure value for taxpayers, including a line by line 
analysis of dollars spent which I commit to personally reviewing. With the assistance of a newly configured Finance 
Commission, which will tap into some of the brightest minds in our community, I am confident we can hold the line on 
expenses without impacƟng community services. With the prospect of a potenƟal recession, there has never been a 
more important Ɵme to have people with real experience seƫng the budget.”  

As I understand it, the RoundTable is to hold its iniƟal meeƟng on February 28th next. So Council is about to vote, on 
February 26th next I believe, on the second District budget to be put before it without benefit of advice from “people of 
real experience”. And, in any event, as of now it appears RoundTable members are not to be asked for advice on budget‐
seƫng.  

Our Mayor and four of our Councillors, those who sought elecƟon as part of an informal ‘slate’ with him, were handed an
enormous electoral mandate in October, 2022. This support was in good measure based on their commitments made 
respecƟng a much improved approach to the management of taxpayers’ money. Evidence of this commitment has yet to 
be seen.  

In parƟcular, the District’s proposed budget for 2024 does not appear to have been subjected to the analyƟcal rigour 
explicitly or implicitly promised by mayoral candidate Sager and those candidates for Council who sought office alongside 
him. In parƟcular, it has not been put before “some of the brightest minds in our community…people with real 
experience” before being presented to Council for their consideraƟon. In the circumstances, I respecƞully suggest that 
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neither our Mayor nor any of the four Councillors referenced above can in good conscience vote to approve this budget 
as presented. It must first be subjected to a thorough veƫng by qualified volunteers from our community, just as 
mayoral candidate Sager promised would be done. It is a maƩer of personal integrity. 

And speaking of integrity, in his campaign literature mayoral candidate Sager had this to say about the introducƟon of a 
pay parking scheme in West Vancouver parks, “We can implement a pay for parking system which exempts West 
Vancouver homeowners (they pay enough already), but charges others.” So, why pray tell has Council recently 
implemented a scheme which fails to exempt West Vancouver homeowners, the ones who “pay enough already”? A 
scheme by the way which has desecrated certain of our parks with obnoxiously aggressive signage and which requires 
disclosure to a commercial enterprise hired to oversee it of West Vancouver residents’ personal informaƟon it ought not 
to possess.  

I hereby request that my name and contact informaƟon not be redacted from this communicaƟon. 

David Marley 

West Vancouver, BC 

604‐926‐8994 

s. 22(1)

s. 22(1)



(6)









Sophia Kim

From: Patrick Weiler MP <patrick.weiler@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:00 PM
To: correspondence
Subject: REMINDER: Constituency Office Open House on February 22

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization from email address bounce_aa5b789f-73cb-ee11-85f9-
002248223794_prod@bounce.myngp.com. Do not click links or open attachments unless you validate the sender and know the 
content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

A reminder that you're invited to join us at our Constituency Office Open House on 
Thursday, February 22 from 4:00-6:00pm. 

We hope to see you there for a great opportunity to meet me and my staff and your fellow 
constituents in West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country. We’re looking forward 
to chatting with you about the issues and priorities in our region and across the country, and 
answering any questions you may have. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP using the Google Form here 

ඳපඵබභමඹ: February 22, 2024, 4:00PM-6:00PM 
 Constituency Office, 6367 Bruce St, West Vancouver :ݢݡݠݟ
(right by Horseshoe Bay Ferry Terminal) 
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Office of Patrick Weiler MP 

6367 Bruce St 

West Vancouver, BC V7W 2G5 

Canada

If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us, please unsubscribe.



Sophia Kim

From: Weiler, Patrick - M.P. <Patrick.Weiler@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 2:21 PM
To: Weiler, Patrick - M.P.
Subject: [Possible Scam Fraud]Letter from MP Patrick Weiler - Canada signs $733 million bilateral 

agreement to help British Columbians age with dignity
Attachments: Letter from MP Patrick Weiler - Canada signs $733 million bilateral agreement to help 

British Columbians age with dignity.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization from email address Patrick.Weiler@parl.gc.ca. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, please report 
it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

WARNING: Your email security system has determined the message below may be a potential threat. 
The sender may propose a business relationship and submit a request for quotation or proposal. Do not disclose any 
sensitive information in response. 
If you do not know the sender or cannot verify the integrity of the message, please do not respond or click on links in the 
message. Depending on the security settings, clickable URLs may have been modified to provide additional security. 

Good afternoon, 

Please see the attached letter from MP Patrick Weiler regarding this week's announcement that the 
Government of Canada has signed a $733 million bilateral agreement with the Province of British 
Columbia to help British Columbians age with dignity.  

Sincerely,  
Kevin Hemmat 

Kevin Hemmat 
Office of Patrick Weiler MP 
Director of Communications 
West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country 
Office: 604-913-2660 
Cell: 604-353-2550 
Kevin.Hemmat.842@parl.gc.ca 

 Before printing this e-mail, think about the Environment 
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HOUSE OF COMMONS 

CHAMBRE DES COMMUNES 

CANADA 

Patrick Weiler 
Member of Parliament  

West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country  

February 16, 2024 

Dear Friends & Neighbours, 

Every senior in Canada deserves to age in dignity, safety, and comfort, regardless of where they live. That 
is why the Government of Canada is investing close to $200 billion over 10 years, which includes $5.4 
billion for tailored bilateral agreements with provinces and territories on Aging with Dignity. 

This week, the Government of Canada announced a bilateral agreement to invest $733 million over the 
next five years to help British Columbians age with dignity, closer to home, through improved access to 
home and community care and long-term care (LTC). This funding builds on the $1.2 billion bilateral 
agreement that was announced with the province in October of 2023. 

Federal funding will support British Columbia's five-year action plan to improve health care for seniors. 
The plan will: 

• Expand home and community care services
o Continue to expand and integrate home and community care services for seniors with

complex medical conditions and frailty to better meet their needs and help reduce
pressures on hospitals and emergency departments.

• Improve the availability of palliative and end-of-life care
o Increase access to palliative and end of life care for people outside hospital settings,

enabling them to have these supports in their home, hospice, or community settings.
• Improve the quality of long-term care services

o Improve dementia care through implementation of evidence practice knowledge,
standardized education, and monitoring tools.

o Strengthen the appropriateness, safety, and quality of LTC by enabling consistent,
appropriate standards of care and oversight of LTC services.

o Support aging in place through connecting frail seniors in their homes to a new outreach
program through long-term care providing supports, services and respite care.

o Support the delivery of excellent long-term care through improved long-term care
experience for residents, by hiring and training diverse, skilled staff, and enhancing
working conditions in LTC facilities.

Progress on these initiatives and broader commitments will be measured against targets which British 
Columbia will publicly report on annually. 

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/corporate/transparency/health-agreements/shared-health-priorities.html
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Through this new agreement and the Working Together agreement signed in October 2023, British 
Columbia will improve how health information is collected, shared, used and reported to Canadians; 
streamline foreign credential recognition for internationally educated health professionals; and facilitate 
the mobility of key health professionals within Canada; and fulfill shared responsibilities to uphold 
the Canada Health Act to protect Canadians' access to health care that is based on need, not the ability 
to pay. 

Recognizing the significant disparities in Indigenous health outcomes, the Government of Canada and 
British Columbia also commit to meaningfully engage and work together with Indigenous partners to 
support improved access to quality and culturally appropriate health care services. British Columbia action 
plan is informed by continued engagement with its Indigenous partners and recent trilateral discussions 
involving the federal government. All levels of government will approach health decisions in their 
respective jurisdictions through a lens that promotes respect and reconciliation with Indigenous Peoples. 

British Columbia and the federal government will continue working together to improve access to health 
services and deliver results for seniors across the province, including responding to the needs of 
Indigenous and other underserved and disadvantaged populations. 

For more information on this announcement, please visit this webpage. If you have any questions, please 
reach out to our office. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Weiler, MP 
West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country 

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/corporate/transparency/health-agreements/shared-health-priorities/aging-dignity-bilateral-agreements.html



